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LUry.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, £.C.3.
ENCLOSURE, 10th September, 1936.

Dear Sir,

I duly received your letter of the 25th ultimo,
enclosing one from Messrs, Cia., Mexicana De Petroleo "El
Agulla", S.A,, respecting the withdrawal of the Barge "NO,134"
from classification with this Society, and in thanking you for
your attention intthe matter I think it well to enclose
herewith for your information a copy of a letter which has
today been addressed to the Owners conveylng the Committee's
decision to withdraw the vessel's character from the Register
Book and insert three dots (...) in lieu thereof,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours failthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

W. Bennett, Esq,,
NEW YORK.



